
Gardens Report – July 24 

 
General maintenance and tidy of Ocean Drive, Langbury has continued, although our gardener, 
David, is not able to work at full pace for the time being.  A procedure scheduled for 1 July has now 
been deferred to 26 July. 
 
I spent a couple of hours in June at Highdown removing twigs and dead/overgrown weeds. 
The plants in the barrel seem to be ok. 
 
Unfortunately, a complaint was received from Roger Stevens on behalf of several residents regarding 
the overgrown/neglected state of the island site at The Grove. 
I spoke with David, who had it in diary and therefore did attend a few days later – the residents are 
now satisfied that the position has been rectified. 
 
Langbury Lane – 
An email response was received from WSCC on 12 June attaching a copy of a Licence granted 6 Dec 
1993 allowing us ‘To plant in the Highway’.   Should we wish to undertake any action or work outside 
of that Licence, we may have to apply for another agreement. 

 
Simon Thompson 
 
Gardens Manager 
gardens@frsa.uk 


